
 

Reporting to Parents  

Notice repeated 
In the absence of parent evenings, we are going to 
ensure that we do provide data and information to 
parents to see how their child is progressing in their 
learning.  
Year 11 students will receive a comment from every 
subject teacher, in addition to Attitude to Learning 
and Home-Learning grades. This will go out to parents 
next week and will be followed up on 12th November 
by the Yr 11 GCSE Support Evening which we will run 
virtually…see opposite column for further details. 
 

- Year 7-10 students have completed their AP1 
assessments before half term. Parents will 
receive feedback for Year 7s, 8s and 10s on 
the 18th November.  

- Year 9 parents will again receive a written 
comment from teachers in place of the Parent 
Evening – these will go out to parents on the 
2nd December. 

We know that this is not the same as holding a live 
parent evening, and we thank parents and students 
for your understanding of why we have to do things 
this way at the current time. 
 

 Year 11 GCSE Support 

Evening 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We will be emailing a Zoom link to parents 
on Monday, but please let us know if you 
need any help or guidance on how to access 
the meeting. 
We know and understand how stressful a 
time this can be, especially for Yr 11s and 
their families, and more than ever in this 
particular year of Covid and all that this 
involves. 
The presentation will be run by the senior 
leadership team and we will focus on 
offering some tips and guidance on how 
parents can work together with school to 
best support their children in the run-up to 
GCSE exams. Parents will have the 
opportunity to ask any questions through 
using the ‘chat’ function, but we will also 
email out the key content to all parents 
following the meeting.  
We will also be explaining how we are 
creating a bank of useful revision resources 
for students to access. 
In recent years, we have received some 
really useful and positive feedback from this 
event – it would be great to see as many of 
you as possible on the night. 
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OUT OF HOURS COVID-19 CONTACT 

 

If you need to notify school of a positive 

case of Covid-19 (outside normal school 

hours), please email 

kellyt@bedalehighschool.org.uk  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THURSDAY 12TH 

NOVEMBER 6PM…LOOK 

OUT FOR THE ZOOM LINK 

WHICH WILL BE EMAILED 

TO YOU ON MONDAY 

mailto:bradburys@bedalehighschool.org.uk
mailto:templec@bedalehighschool.org.uk
mailto:admin@bedalehighschool.org.uk
mailto:kellyt@bedalehighschool.org.uk


 

New Lockdown Reminders 
Please can parents remind their children that they cannot be walking to/from school in 
large groups during this new lockdown period, nor should they be meeting after school or at 
weekends in groups. No more than 2 should be together at any time (excluding siblings as 
they are from the same household).  

 
 

Teenage Cancer Trust 

 
A reminder to parents that you can buy as 
many ‘numbers’ as you like to try to win one 
of our 2 amazing hampers in this school 
fundraiser. We will randomly generate the draw 
(due to Covid-19) and entries will be available 
until 3:00pm on Monday 16th November. The 
hampers include an array of locally donated 
products, including a pair of Designer Sunglasses 
kindly donated by Paul Rutter Opticians (Bedale). 
Funds will be shared between TCT and the school 
council. Thank you for your support! 
 
 

 
 

 

Lunchtime Payments 

 
Could parents please be aware that as from 
Monday, no one will be able to go overdrawn 
on their food account without permission 
from the office/ parent. 
Please can parents check the day before that 
their child has enough money to purchase 
what they want. 
ParentPay can sometimes take 24 to 48hrs to 
show on their accounts depending on the 
updates so please plan ahead. 
Thank You for your understanding. 
 

Top ‘Marcs’ from Rashford 
 
Sorry for the poor pun! It was lovely to 
receive a BHS personalised message from 
Marcus Rashford this week. It came in 
response to Miss Ackers sending him some of 
our Year 8 art work which focussed on 
inspirational individuals. If you haven’t seen 
the video on Facebook, you will see it 
attached to this week’s newsletter. 
Great work from everyone on this! 

 

 



GCSE Certificates 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
GCSE Certificates for Leavers 2020 will be 
available for collection from Wednesday 11th 
November, from main Reception between 
10:30am & 16:00pm daily until the end of 
November. 
Certificates will not be given to anyone other 
than the Candidate without written 
authorisation, therefore Candidates must 
email: rileyfl@bedalehighschool.org.uk and 
provide details of your representative 
collecting certificates.  
Each year our ex-pupils are disappointed to 
find that prospective Employers or 
Universities request proof of GCSE 
qualifications and are unable to find them or 
can't remember collecting them. Schools have 
a period of 12 months to keep certificates 
secure for collection, after this time any 
unclaimed certificates can be destroyed. 
Please ensure you collect them and keep 
them in a safe place. If you need a 
replacement certificate Exam Boards charge a 
substantial fee of approx. £45 per certificate. 
Normally these certificates would be 
distributed during Presentation Evening, 
but this event cannot be held in the usual 
way due to Covid-19 restrictions. Please 
wear a Face Mask when you come to collect 
the certificates. 
 

 

Congratulations to Year 11 

Lead Students! 
 
Well done to the Year 11 students who have 
presented to Miss Temple this week and 
earned the privilege of becoming this year’s 
Lead Student panel. The students involved 
are Guy Rendall, George Bramley, Emma 
Bibby and Jodie Yeatman. They presented 
their ideas and plans, these were recorded 
and played to the senior leadership team on 
Tuesday. We were extremely impressed with 
the maturity, dedication and commitment 
shown by all the students and look forward to 
seeing them lead various projects with other 
groups around 4 key areas:  

- Teaching and learning 
- Sports 
- School events & extra-

curricular/charity and community 
- Health and wellbeing 

 

 

School Uniform –  

Message form Schoolshop 

 
Please find attached an update regarding our 
services during the impending lockdown and 
after the lockdown has ended. 
Stay safe everyone and if we can help with 
anything at all please just let me know. 
Kind regards 
 
Peter Dalton 
 
 

 

Collect your GCSE certificates 

from main reception from Weds 

11th November up to Monday 30th 

November. 

Between 10.20am and 4.00pm 



 

Yr 11 College Open Days 
 

A reminder to Year 11 parents and students that now is the time to be taking advantage of 
the various open days for post 16 colleges…see links below and also on the attached 
document in case you cannot read these here. 

 
 

Wellbeing Support 
Please remember to signpost your children and yourselves to any wellbeing support that 
may be needed, especially as we head into this second lockdown period. There is such a 
range of help available, and sometimes as parents we forget that it is ok, and actually very 
beneficial, for our children to speak to other people about their problems and worries. 
Sometimes it can be much easier for a young person to talk to someone they do not have 
any connection with, rather than a teacher or parent who they see all the time. 
 
Below are just 2 examples of where you can get some help if you need to: 
https://youngminds.org.uk/find-help/looking-after-yourself/coronavirus-and-mental-
health/  
 
https://www.nhs.uk/oneyou/every-mind-matters/coronavirus-covid-19-anxiety-tips/  
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